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October 26, 2021 
 
The Honorable Andrew Joyce 
Chairman, Albany County Legislature 
Legislative Clerk’s Office 
112 State Street, Suite 710 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
Dear Chairman Joyce: 
 
Shaker Place Rehabilitation and Nursing Center respectfully requests to enter into an 
agreement with National Grid that permits us to participate in their gas efficiency program.   
 
Shaker Place has completed the necessary paperwork for our submission for the gas rebate 
and will be receiving a gas rebate check in the amount of $67,564.00.  We are requesting 
approval to enter into the agreement with National Grid for the gas efficiency program 
(attached).  
 
We respectfully request approval for this agreement and to receive the rebate of $67,564.00 
that will be applied to the gas budget line that will offset expenses.  Thank you for your 
consideration.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Larry I. Slatky  
Executive Director 
 
cc:  Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 
Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 
Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 


